
.

t' h I t h,

!) . . .I
179 7 F['; /''L..f'PFf*f*

"'

g
114,.e44 e s . h A- TURNPl*~ E H O A D < RT. 5)

O ENGINEERING OF FICE V.ESTCOR O, f.1 ASS AC H US E T TI c1 E C T
G17-366-9011,

O B.3.2.1

MIY 79-86

August 3', 1979

United States ::uclear Regulatory Commission
k'ashington, D. C . 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Robert W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Operating Reactors

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) USNRC letter to All Operating CE Plants dated

June 5, 1979

(c) Letter, George Liebler, Chairman - CE Owners Group,
to Denwood F. Ross, US:'RC, dated August 3,1979

Dear Sir:

Subject: " Review of Small Break Transients in Corbustion Engineering
Nuclear Stern Supply Systers"
CEn-114-P, Acendment 1-P, August 3, 1979

The subject report has been transmitted to the US:!RC on a generic
basis in response to Reference (b), via a CE cuners group letter,
Reference (c). We request that ycu place a ccpy of this report (CE .-Il4-P
A.cndment 1-P) on the ::aine Yankee Atonic Pcwcr Cerpany Dochet No. 50-309.

Very truly ycurs,

MAINE YA' KEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY
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- W ,/ 'C%'
Robert H. Grcce
Licensing Engineer
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